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It's unbelievable that, after so many years, this senseless scheme is still being considered.

I wonder how many times the people of Portsmouth must repeat the catalogue of reasons
before it's accepted that the potential damage to our city would be a disaster, unforgivable.
The only beneficiaries would be the Aquind directors.

A child would recognise that the new location in France means that a different UK location
should be sought (eastwards, towards Eastbourne), if indeed the entire project is necessary

at all.
Environmental damage in Eastney, Langstone harbour and the Hampshire countryside

would be horrendous.

Portsmouth is already experiencing massive sea defence works, lasting several years. It's a
densely populated city, do consider the further disruption to residents.

Please apply common sense and Stop Aquind!

Sincerely,

Ruth Langley





